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Fall-Winter 2022 

McKenzie Lake Feedermain Upgrade 

Background 

The Deerfoot Tr SE Feedermain repair and upgrade 
project was the result of a leak detected on a large 
diameter supply line. 
 
Although the initial repair is now complete an 
additional leak was found on a secondary line that 
supports the proper operation of the feedermain. 
 

Project Timeline 
Work will continue thru the fall and into the winter of 
2022. 
 

Project details 
Access to the worksite will be via the greenspace west 
of McKerrell Way SE. 
 
Once repairs are complete the temporary road in the 
greenspace west of McKerrell Way SE will be 
removed and the greenspace rehabilitated. Depending 
on the weather this will happen following completion of 
the repair or in the spring of 2023. 
 
Construction impacts  

• Speed reduction on southbound Deerfoot Trail 
SE between McKenzie Lake Blvd SE and 
Stoney Trail SE. 

• Increased noise and construction traffic related 
to heavy equipment operations during work 
hours (6:00am – 9:00pm). 

 

We do not anticipate any disruption to water service 

supply during repairs. 

 

Project information or questions 

Please contact 311 with any questions or concerns you 
may have. For more information visit 
calgary.ca/waterprojects. 

 

Project map 
 

 
 
 

http://www.calgary.ca/waterprojects

